
IAM/AA  Present  Checks  from
the 2017 Car Show at CLT Base
Maintenance Town Hall

 

Volunteers from the ranks of the IAM and American Airlines
presented the checks today from the proceeds from the 2017 CLT
Car Show!

A  check  for  $1000  was  presented  to  representatives  from
the  Veteran  Military  Employee  Business  Resource  Group  in
Charlotte. 

Two checks in the amounts of $6000 were presented to Snowball
Express  and  the  Gary  Sinise  Foundation.  The  checks  were
unveiled during the CLT Base Maintenance Town Hall Meeting and
presented to VP of Maintenance Bill Cade who will deliver them
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to Snowball Express and the Gary Sinise Foundation.

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation to all the
volunteers who worked hard on their own time to make this
years Car Show a huge success!!

 


